
On Traffic & Safety Rules on Elk Avenue / Correction/ Thank You! / PCF 2023 Rating 
 
 

Dear HFGS Families, Parishioners, and Friends,  
 
Traffic & Safety Rules on Elk Avenue 
Ensuring the safety of our students during the morning drop-off and afternoon dismissal is a top 
priority. We kindly ask for your cooperation and respect for traffic rules to maintain a safe and 
efficient process. Here are some essential guidelines to keep in mind.  
 
1. Follow speed limits. Slower speed limits in the school area enhance safety. 
2. Use designated drop-off zones. This will prevent traffic congestion and ensure a smooth flow of 
vehicles. 
3. No double parking. Park in designated areas or use legal parking spots. 
4. Stay patient. Rushing can lead to unsafe situations. Plan to arrive a little earlier if needed. 
5. Carpool. Consider carpooling with other families to reduce the number of vehicles during drop-off 
and pick-up times. 
6. Do not block any of the school neighbors' driveway. 
 
By adhering to these guidelines, you contribute to the safety and well-being of all students and 
families. We appreciate your commitment to maintaining a secure and a peaceful environment. 
 
Please see the attached pledge, sign, and take a picture of it for your reference.Thank you. 
 
Correction on a Faculty Birthday: 
Wednesday, October 25th is Mr. Nick Gutierrez's Birthday.  Happy Birthday, Mr. Gutierrez! 
 
A PCF Gesture of Gratefulness 
Sending our sincere GRATITUDE to I Waffley Love You Waffles, Angela, and Corbin 
Bautista. The Bautista Family has strongly supported our Cheer Teams with their delicious waffles 
carefully prepared and wonderfully served during the Parish Country Fair. Thank you for your 
generosity. 
 
PCF 2023 Rating from TOP to BOTTOM (with 47 respondents and 20 hearts!) 
1. Parent Volunteerism 
2. Track-It-Forward App for Service Hours 
3. Entertainment (Performances) 
4. PTO Board Leadership & PCF Core 
5. Wine and Beer Garden 
6. Breakfast and Lunch 
7. Movie Night & Dinner 
8. Games and Concessions 
 
We acknowledge that there is room for improvement in some aspects of our Country Fair. Rest 
assured that our PTO Board and the Core Committee are committed to making enhancements for the 
next time. Over-all, most of our families, children, parishioners, and guests had fun at the Fair. It is of 
utmost importance that the majority of attendees had such an enjoyable experience at our Country 
Fair. 
 
Thank you and God bless. 
Dr. Suelto 

 


